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March 9, 2023 

Sarah Wronski 

Milwaukee County Sheriff’s Academy 

9225 S. 68th Street 

Franklin, WI 53132 

 

Dear Captain Wronski: 

 

At the meeting on March 7, 2023 the Law Enforcement Standards Board recertified 

Milwaukee County Sheriff’s Academy as a provider of: 

 

Preparatory Law Enforcement  

Preparatory Jail 

 

This certification is for two years, subject to renewal in March of 2025. 

 

Please accept our appreciation for your continued contribution to the professional 

development of Wisconsin’s Law Enforcement and Jail Officers. 

 

If you have any additional questions, please contact me at (608) 266-7380.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gerald Mullen 

Compliance Officer 

Wisconsin Department of Justice 

Training and Standards Bureau 
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